
Please support our advertisers! They make our bulletin possible! 

   
 If you  or anyone you know and 

trust would like to 
advertise on the bulletin 

Call  
330-833-6898 

 

 

Designers: 
PaƩy & Toots 

Carmola 
 

330‐832‐9405  
PaƩy’s Cell  330‐575‐0898 
CARMOLASFLOWERS.COM 

   Saint 
 Barbara 

         School 
 
            Phone 

330-833-9510  
Stark County 

Catholic Schools 
 

2809 Lincoln Way NW 
Massillon, OH  



 

2813 Lincoln Way NW, Massillon, Ohio 44647               www.SaintBarbaraParish.com 

SBP: Vol 3, Issue  52 

Saint Barbara 
Catholic 
Church 

Pastor:    Rev. Brian Cline 
School Principal:    Marisa Stoll 
Dir. Religious Education:       Amy Davis 
Youth Minister:                                     Amy Davis 
Church Secretary:      Jennifer Harrison-Cox 
Parish Life Center Bookings:  Jennifer Harrison-Cox 
Parish Council Chairperson:       Cindy Giltz 
Finance Council Chairperson:   
Director of Music:                               Kevin Kutz 
Bookkeeper:                                            Sue Donaldson   

    Church Office:  Phone:  (330) 833-6898 
   Fax:  (330) 833-5164 
   E-mail:  StBarbMassillon@aol.com 
    St. Barbara School:     Phone:   (330) 833-9510 
    E-mail: StBarbaraElem@YoungstownDiocese.org 
    Parish Life Center:       Phone:   (330) 833-6898 

Parish Office Hours:  
 

Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, Friday  
8:30 am - 4:30 pm 

Bingo: Wednesdays at 6:30 pm (PLC) 

SCHEDULE OF MASSES: 
SATURDAY - 4:30 pm.  - SUNDAY - 8:00 am, 10:30 am 

HOLYDAY VIGIL - 7:00 pm  -  HOLYDAY - 9:00 am and 7:00 pm 
WEEKDAY - Monday, Tuesday, Friday 9:00 am  - Wednesday, 8:20 am 

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION - SATURDAY - 3:30 pm 

 Holy Family of Jesus, Mary and Joseph 

December 28‐29, 2019 

 

St. Barbara Parish Mission Statement  
   We, the Christian Community of Saint Barbara Parish 
are united in our solid Catholic Faith and tradition. We 
strive to live out our Baptismal Call through service to our 
members and God’s people. 
   Through support and education, we shall nurture spir-
itual growth, at all ages, while promoting a strong foun-
dation for our values and beliefs. 

   Joyfully, we go forth, through the working of the Holy 
Spirit, to carry out the Mission of Jesus Christ 

BAPTISM 
Mandatory Baptism Preparation Sessions are held                                  
By Appointment. Baptisms are held the fourth Sunday of 
the month. 
 
 

REGISTRATION 
New families should register by phone or by coming to the      
Rectory.  Every wage earner should make a real effort to 
support the parish with Christian generosity. 
 
 

RCIA (Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults) 
The RCIA is the ancient and currently renewed process for       
initiating adults into the Catholic Church.  It is for those 
desiring full membership through Baptism, Confirmation, 
and Eucharist.  We invite newcomers who are seeking 
membership to join us!  Call the church office for infor-
mation. 
 
 

MARRIAGE 
Arrange six months in advance. 
 
 

MINISTRY OF CARE 
For visits to shut-ins or the homebound, call:                               
Tess Simonetti-  (330) 832-0597                                                 
and Julie Turkal- (330) 832-7868 
 
 

Bulletin Submissions 
Bulletin submissions are due to the rectory by Tues-
day at noon.  Inserts should be sent in electronic 
form whenever possible. 
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Church Calendar 
Jan. 6 - Evangelization Meeting –7:00 p.m. 
Jan. 25-26 - Afterglow of the Eucharist 
Jan. 26 - Social Club  

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Monday ‐ Dec. 30 
    9:00 a.m. ‐ Ann Schumacher (Mary Lee Maloney) 
Tuesday ‐ Dec. 31 
    7:00 p.m. ‐ Maria Molle (Petruccelli Family) 
Wednesday ‐ Jan. 1  
    9:00 a.m. ‐ Rev. Edward Wieczorek (Fr. Brian Cline) 
Thursday ‐ Jan. 2 
    8:45 a.m. ‐ DevoƟon to Our Lady of Perpetual Help 
    9:00 a.m. ‐ Communion Service 
Friday ‐ Jan. 3  
    9:00 a.m.‐ Frank Sweterlitsch (Mike & Julie Turkal)  
Saturday ‐ Jan. 4 
    4:30 p.m. ‐ Paul Malek (Siblings: Dorothy & David) 
Sunday ‐ Jan. 5 ‐ EPIPHANY OF THE LORD 
    8:00 a.m. ‐ Deceased of Herbert/Lenhart Families 
                        (Tom & Laura Lenhart) 
  10:30 a.m. ‐ People of Our Parish 

Servers’ Schedule  
Servers ‐ Saturday/Sunday 
   4:30 p.m. ‐ 01/04 ‐ B. Sukosd, O. Sukosd, K. Kohl 
   8:00 a.m. ‐ 01/05 ‐ E. Spitale, A. Spitale, G/G Sirgo 
 10:30 a.m. ‐ 01/05 ‐ C. Majors, J. Majors, S. Murray 
Lectors ‐ Saturday/Sunday 
  4:30 p.m. ‐ 01/04 ‐ MJ Malich, S. Hall 
   8:00 a.m. ‐ 01/05 ‐ C. Anderson, D. Anderson 
 10:30 a.m. ‐ 01/05 ‐ J. Turkal, C. Giltz 

Sacristans ‐ Saturday/Sunday 
  4:30 p.m. ‐ 01/04 ‐ S. Ziegelhofer 
   8:00 a.m. ‐ 01/05 ‐ T. Simoneƫ, J. Wyman 
 10:30 a.m. ‐ 01/05 ‐ J. Turkal 

Greeters ‐ This Saturday/Sunday 
   4:30 p.m. ‐ G. Sinay, M. Carrothers 
   8:00 a.m. ‐ S/D Dean 
 10:30 a.m. ‐ R. Sandy, A. SƟllion 

GiŌ Bearers ‐ This Saturday/Sunday 
   4:30 p.m. ‐ Wanda Berens & Family 
   8:00 a.m. ‐ Bonnie PraƩ 
 10:30 a.m. ‐  Helen DeLong, Xavier Hess 

Eucharistic Adoration – There is no adoration on Tues-
day, December 31st, 2019.  
              Verla Lorenz, 330-833-1125;                                       
 Judi Frank, 330-828-8343 (available only 5-8pm) 
 or Bob Kracker, 330-833-1885.  
 

If they are not available, then call the rectory. 
 

The Sanctuary (Tabernacle) Candle is lit for Jack Popovich 
from Marcia and family. 

December 21‐22, 2019 
 

Weekly Budget   $  12,621.00 
Needy                  $       483.00 
 

Reg. CollecƟon                $    9,784.78 
Mail‐in                 $        354.00 
On Line    $        605.00 
Total     $   10,743.78 
     

Deficit                ($     1,877.22) 
 

Mass AƩendance 
500 ‐ 4:30‐171; 8:00 ‐ 133; 10:30‐196 
179 Envelopes  

Please remember to 
 support our 

advertisers. They make  our  
bulletin possible. To the right is 

our sponsor of the week.  

Vocations – Even though it was not easy, Joseph did what he 
needed to do to protect his family and follow the Father’s will. 
Doing the Father’s will may not always be easy or what we ex-
pected to do, but it will always bring us happiness and peace. Is 
God calling you to serve as a religious, deacon or priest so as to 
bring his family to peace and happiness? If this is your calling, 
find out more by contacting Father Christopher Luoni at (330) 
744-8451, or at cluoni@youngstowndiocese.org. 

March for the Unborn 
 

Right to Life of Stark County Red Eye bus leaving St. 
Michael’s in Canton on  Thursday, January 23, 2020. 
We will leave D.C. at approximately 4:00 p.m. Friday, 
January 24th following the March and arrive back to 
St. Michael’s around 12:00 midnight depending on 
weather and traffic. Cost is $45.00 per person with 
reservation by  January 17, 2020. Call Mary Kring for 
details at 330-837-4227, email at 
marykring46@hotmail.com or Mary at 330-833-9851. 
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      School Calendar 
 

BINGO every Wednesday 
January 31 Talent Show 
February 21 Mystery Dinner Theater 

February 28th - April 3rd Lenten Fish Fry - Fridays 
May 14th - 17th Festival 

 

Are you a Parishioner of St. Barbara’s? 
 

Are you and your family registered parishioners?  
Please do not assume you are registered just be-
cause you attend Mass. If you have not called the 
Rectory or stopped in, we do not have record of 
you. Please call the Rectory at 330-833-6898, from 
8:30-4:30 Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Fri-
day to get registered.   

Apples for Students 
This is an easy way to fundraise without doing anything or have to 
remember to do it.  Please register your Giant Eagle rewards card to 
support our students here at St. Barbara. Sign up at Gianteagle.com/
AFTS.  Provide our school ID #1461. Each time your Advantage Card 
is scanned, your purchases automatically earn our school FREE edu-
cational awards. This does not touch your fuel perks or % off of your 
food bill.  This is Giant Eagle’s way of supporting schools  in help with 
supplies. 

NEW PROCEDURE FOR BOX TOPS!! 
 

Box Tops have changed their way of doing business. They no 
longer print the cutout box tops. They want you to scan your 
receipts.  We will do the work for you.  Drop off your receipts 
within 2 weeks of purchase in the boxes provided at each en-
trance and we will scan them for you. Takes the worry off of 
you.  
 

THANK YOU TO EVERYONE THAT DONATED BOX TOPS.   

  MID’S LIDS!!!!! 
 

St. Barbara School has teamed up with 
Mid’s Spaghetti/Pizza Sauce in collecting 
CLEAN lids. The school will receive money for the 
lids. Mid’s is a local company out of Navarre.  
Clean lids can be dropped off in the boxes located at 
the entrances to the church or the school. A great 
way to help the school and enjoy good comfort food.   

St. Barbara Catholic Elementary School 
Elementary and middle school students can visit St. Barbara Catholic 
Elementary School for tours and shadow anytime! 
 

To schedule your visit and see the Catholic school difference yourself, 
please call our principal, Marisa Stoll at (330) 833-9510. Tours and 
Shadowing opportunities are offered year-round! 

   
The Bobcat 
        Corner 

BINGO Help Needed 
BINGO needs a person to work in the kitchen during BINGO 
the 2nd Wednesday of the month. Hours are 5 to 8. Everything 
is ready to sell when you arrive. Directions are posted in the 
kitchen. If cannot do every month, that's ok. Call the school 
(330-833-9510) for more information. Bring a friend and have 
fun.   
Bingo is also looking for help on the floor selling tickets and 
other duties.  Bingo is every Wednesday. Doors open at 4:30 
and Bingo starts at 6:30.  Help would need to be there by 5:30.  
For more information contact the school.   

Stewardship: “Wives, be subordinate to your husbands…
Husbands, love your wives…Children, obey your parents in 
everything…Fathers, do not provoke your chil-
dren…” (Collosians 3:18-21) Pope Francis said that families, 
through their life of prayer and love, become “schools of true 
human growth.” Being credible witnesses of Christian love, 
especially that of family members, exerts the most positive 
influence on our children. We are all children of God, let us 
pray and love each other as God, Our Father, does for us. 

     Music Ministry 
Notes from Kevin: 

Choir and Bell Choir rehearsals have started!  Listed 
below are the rehearsal times for each group!  
Please feel free to come and join!    
 
Adult Choir:  rehearsals in church every Wednesday evening at 7pm  
 
Adult Bell Choir:    rehearsals in church every Wednesday evening at 
6pm 
 
Contemporary Ensemble:  rehearsals in church every Thursday even-
ing at 7pm 
 
Within each group no auditions are required and open to high school 
students and adults . . . those dedicated to support the Music Ministry!  
We also will have opportunities for the youth of our Parish in the near 
future!  
 

Please stop and see me after any Mass if you have any questions or 
give me a call at the Parish Office . . . 330/833-6898. 
 
Thanks in advance for sharing your time and talent with St. Barbara’s 
Parish!  We are grateful to all who celebrate and support this ministry! 


